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LOCAL HISTORIC DISTRICT: Wilmore 
 
PROPERTY ADDRESS:  2119 Wilmore Drive 
  
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: New Construction 
 
OWNER/APPLICANT:  Jason Murphy 
  
The application was Continued from April for the following: 1) Fenestration – Wall, roof and window details, 2) 
Rhythm/Scale – Porch column size and proportion, and 3) Front setback dimension.  
 
Details of Proposed Request  
Existing Conditions 
The site is a vacant lot located on a curve along Wilmore Drive.  The lot narrows toward the rear.  Adjacent 
properties are primarily 1 or 1½ story ranch and cottage style homes.  Setbacks of the adjacent properties are 
approximately 17-19 feet from back of sidewalk. 
 
Proposal 
The proposal is a two story home with a one story design toward the front.  Total height is approximately 23’.  
Project details include wood siding, wood windows and trim, brick foundation material and a new driveway. 
 
Revised Proposal – May 13, 2015 

1. The proposed front setback is 23’ from the back of sidewalk to the front porch. 
2. Porch column base is 16” and more in proportion with the tapered column. 
3. Window trim details noted (5/4 trim, ¾” muntin bars). 
4. Wall/roof sections have been included with notes. 
5. All materials noted. 

 
Policy & Design Guidelines for New Construction 
New construction in Local Historic Districts has an obligation to blend in with the historic character and scale of 
the Local Historic District in which it is located. Designs for infill projects and other new construction within 
designated Local Historic Districts must be designed with the surroundings in mind. The Historic District 
Commission will not specify a particular architectural style or design for new construction projects. The scale, 
mass and size of a building are often far more important than the decorative details applied. However, well 
designed stylistic and decorative elements, as well as building materials and landscaping, can give new 
construction projects the attributes necessary to blend in with the district, while creating a distinctive character 
for the building. New construction projects in Local Historic Districts must be appropriate to their surroundings. 
 
The Historic District Commission will review the building details for all new construction as part of their 
evaluation of new construction project proposals. 
 

Charlotte Historic District Commission  Application for a Certificate of Appropriateness  
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Staff Analysis 
The Commission will determine if the proposal meets the guidelines for new construction. 
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